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I am writing about your complaint against Hampshire Police and to update you on the current 
status of your case. 

You will be aware that the Commissioner originally responsible for your case, Laurence 
Lustgarten, has been on a prolonged period of sick leave. Because of this it was decided to 
change the responsibility for complaints against Hampshire policeforce to another IPCC 
Commissioner. Rebecca Marsh is the IPCC Commissioner for Gloucestershire and Avon and 
Somerset police forces and she has also agreed to take on the responsibility for Hampshire police 
Rebecca Marsh is based out of our Cardiff office. Because of the potential difficulties in working at 
a distance from the Casework Manager in London, Rebecca Fuhr and to ensure that your 
complaint receives the full attention of the Commissioner, your case along with other Hampshire 
cases have now been reallocated to the Wales and South West Regional office in Cardiff. Taking 
into account the reallocation of cases, a new Casework Manager has also been appointed to 
assist the Commissioner who will be monitoring your complaint closely. A handover between 
Rebecca Fuhr and the new Casework Manager has now been undertaken to ensure a smooth 
transition. 

We hope that a new Commissioner and a new Casework Manager will provide a fresh outlook on 
the case, and that the most satisfactory possible resolution is reached for all parties. The new 
Casework Manager is Liz Semple and she will be writing to you in the next two weeks to introduce 
herself and to let you know what our next steps will be, If you have any queries in the meantime, 
please do not hesitate to contact me or Liz. We can both be contacted on the number at the top of 
this letter. 

You will be aware that we have accepted that our handling of your complaint fell below our 
normally high standards. The Deputy Chairman and the new Commissioner, Rebecca Marsh will 
be in touch with you in the near future to arrange a meeting where this can be discussed in more 
detail. 

Yours Sincerely, 

............ ..... :a i .., . o. 
iC°deAi i i 

Jane b~rleig h 
Regional Director 
Independent Police Complaints Commission 


